Halton Regional Police are investigating a break-in at Bill McFadden Ltd. on Main Street May 9.

The chain securing the gate to the compound had been cut. A triple axle float-type trailer was towed away by another vehicle. It's believed to still have plates on it. The owner of the trailer is employed by the company and had been storing it in the compound since February 22.

The total value of the stolen property is about \$5,000.

If you have any information that leads to an arrest in this or any other matter, you may be eligible for a cash reward. You will never have to give your name or testify in court.

Call 1-800-222-TIPS or check us out on the Web at www.linkstohalton.com.

## Crime Stoppers of Halton Bishop Reding student is one of Thieves take trailer three new school board trustees

The Halton Catholic District School Board has selected its three student trustees for the 2002-03 school year.

The appointments were announced at last month's board meeting, at which time they were introduced to the elected trustees from across the region.

Kristyna Opletal — currently a grade 10 student at Milton's Bishop Reding Secondary School, who will be enrolled in grade 11 at Christ the King Secondary School in Georgetown this September will represent north Halton.

Martina Kunovic — a St. Ignatius of

Loyola Secondary School grade 11 student, who has maintained an A+ average throughout high school — will represent Oakville.

Jessie Hession — a grade 11 student at Assumption Secondary School, who is involved in all aspects of high school life - will represent Burlington.

As student trustees, they have the same rights as elected trustees to participate in both board and committee meetings, but don't have voting rights nor the right to be present at in camera board sessions. They will, however, represent the interests of the

www.connon.ca

approximately 25,000 students attending Halton's Catholic schools.

The three will replace Peter Debrone and Danielle Visschedyk, student trustees for the 2001-02 term.

Kristyna was a 2000 recipient of the board's Sharing the Spirit Student Award of Excellence and nominee for the Ontario Catholic School Trustees' Association Award, as well as a student rep on the Georgetown South Busing Delegation.

She was a volunteer on both the Student Liaison Team and the Selection Team for the new Christ the King Secondary School in Georgetown. A lector at Holy Cross Church and a delegate to World Youth Day this July, Kristyna is a mature and articulate public speaker who constantly displays exceptional leadership and interpersonal

A recent decision by the board increased student representation from two members to three, a move that makes the Halton board the only such body in the GTA to have more than two student representatives.

The student reps were previously selected at large and for the past two years both have attended Burlington high schools. (During the two years prior to that, only one student was appointed and both times they hailed from Oakville.) The new system calls for reps to now be chosen from Halton's three major areas, namely Oakville, Burlington and north Halton.



Tel (905) 689-4631 Fax (905) 689-3554



## OPEN HOUSE

NOTICE OF AN OPEN HOUSE RURAL STUDY FOR THE TOWN OF HALTON HILLS

Town of Halton Hills is in the process of undertaking an Official Plan Review. An important aspect of the Review is to obtain input from the community on the land use planning policies that will manage change in the community for the next twenty years. These lands use policies are being prepared to bring the Halton Hills Official Plan into conformity with the Provincial Policy Statement, the Region of Halton Official Plan and the Niagara Escarpment Plan. The Town is in the process of preparing a number of background studies on the commercial area, the rural area and the Silver Creek subwatershed. Anyone with an interest in the rural area is invited to the two open houses being held

Tuesday, June 11/02 Gymnasium, Limehouse Public School 11139, 22 Side Rd. 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Thursday, June 13/02 Library, Pineview Public School 1074, 5 Side Rd. 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Background information and illustration panels will be on display at the Open House prior to the commencement of the evening's program. A brief presentation about the Town of Halton Hills Official Plan Program will be made, followed by a presentation on the Rural Study component, which will be the focus of the evening and discussions. The focus of the presentation will be on the role and function of the rural area and the future planning of the Town's rural clusters.

6:00-6:30 - Drop in, view display panels

6:30-7:30 - Overview of Rural Study

7:30-8:30 - Question and Answer Period 8:30-9:00 - Informal Discussion Period

We value your input and hope that you can join us. Information on the Town of Halton Hills Official Plan Program is available at http://www.town.haltonhills.on.ca (Planning & Development Services Department).

> 1 Halton Hills Dr., Halton Hills, ON L7G 5G2 Tel.: 905-873-2600 Fax: 905-873-2347